
From: Wight Greger [wight.greger@gmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 01:36 PM Eastern Standard Time 

To: Steve Auger; Ken Reecy 

Cc: Sarah Branch; Joe Hall 

Subject: comment on Elderly Transformative Preservation Set-aside 

 

 
I am very interested in your plans to do an RFA this year for Elderly Transformative Preservation.  After 
reviewing the Outline of Proposed Application Criteria issued 6.2.14, I have the following comment: 
  
Regarding proximity to services and proximity to other FHFC properties: these properties are already in 
existence and therefore cannot move to another site that might meet the requirements.  I propose that 
you strike any reference to proximity in the RFA, when issued. 
  
Wight Greger 
WsG and Partners LLC 
1403 Azalea Drive 
Jacksonville FL 32205 
904.759.6797 
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